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Fischer Imaging Inc. awarded a Phase II SBIR grant from the National Institutes of Health. 

 

Denver, CO: Fischer Imaging is proud to announce that the company has been awarded a $2.0M 

NIH Phase II SBIR grant award to advance its MammoCAT advanced digital mammography 

system based on our patented slot-scanning technology for the early detection and diagnosis of 

breast cancer. This is our 3rd grant award from the NIH.  

Shabbir Bambot, PhD., President of Fischer Imaging stated “Our work continues Fischer 

Imaging’s  long and distinguished history of improving early diagnosis of breast cancer.  Our 

MammoCAT technology doubles the spatial resolution and increases the contrast of today’s 

mammography systems using less than half the radiation dose in a pain free test.  We appreciate 

the continued support of the NIH and the support of our research and clinical partners who have 

helped us advance this innovative technology.”  

About Fischer Imaging, LLC 

Fischer Imaging, LLC is a privately held company based in Denver, Colorado that succeeds 

Fischer Imaging Corp. with roots going back to 1910.  Fischer Imaging is focused on improving 

outcomes for cancer patients through advanced imaging and meaningful innovation.  

 

Note: MammoCAT is under development and is not yet available for sale in the US. 

 

Follow us on LinkedIn:  

https://www.linkedin.com/company/fischer-imaging/ 

 

For more information, contact 

 

Fischer Imaging Inc. 

www.fischerimaging.com 

info@fischerimaging.com 

600 17th Street, Suite 2800 South, 

Denver CO 80202 
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